

18th January 2021

The Hong Kong Institute of Environmentalists Flat A3, 9/F, Forda Industrial Building Tai Lee Street, Yuen Long, N.T., Hong Kong Email: Info@hkioe.hk

Attn: Dr. Tommy Ho, Founder and Founding President

Mr. Man Ngo Leung (Cambodia Chapter)

Congratulation on 10th Anniversary of HKIOE Establishment

Dear Dr. Tommy Ho,

On behalf of M.A.X Concrete Co., Ltd, I would like to convey my most sincere and heartfelt congratulations to The Hong Kong Institute of Environmentalists on its special 10th anniversary.

For all these years since establishment, your company proved to be one of the leading specialists in the field globally with high quality and reliable services throughout. Seeing the great accomplishment and success to promote and advocate environmental conservation and sustainable development in many big cities of Mainland China and Asia Pacific Economic Cooperation countries (APEC), and the vast effort on educating and cultivating many great Young Environmentalists (小小環境師), HKIOE has surely without doubt made its way to be a great asset in the region.

We thank The Hong Kong Institute of Environmentalists for our long-lasting friendship and cooperation, and wish it a bright prosperity and lots of achievement to come for many years ahead!

Yours faithfully,

For and on behalf of

M.A.X Congrete Co., Ltd

Sam Tan Kyan Huai

Director